
Special Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board
Minutes for May 18, 2020

The meeting, which was held on Zoom due to the CoVID 19 Stay at Home Order, was called to 
order at 5:30. 
 

Present:  Peg Doheny, Marsha Phillips, Brendan O’Shea, Nelson Mayhew, Corbin Erwin, 
Journey Johnston and Lisa Perry       
Guests: Heather Moore, Renee Roddy, Tiffany Jones, Sue Wilson, John Kuryloski

Summer Camp: Due to the ongoing concerns and strict guidelines mandated by the state, there 
will be NO Summer Camp this year.  Marsha made a motion to cancel camp, second by 
Brendan and all members voted in favor.  If conditions allow, there may be some special 
programs planned for August at the Rec Center. The LEAPS program, however, is planning to 
move forward.  They will put out an interest survey to see the level of comfort parents have with 
their children attending.  It is scheduled to run June 29-July 31.  It will be based at the 
elementary school, from 8-3, M-F. 

Summer Sessions: The concerts are postponed until restrictions are loosened and arts/concert 
events are allowed. We will continue to monitor updates from the state to see if any shows are 
possible in August.

Luc Gates Foundation Grant: Marsha will draft a letter requesting funds which would be used for 
goal posts and fencing for the ball field at River Walk.

Misc:  A volleyball net will be installed at the Rec Center. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:25.

Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


